D. P. WILSON
CONSULTING PSYCHOLOBGIST

1021 WEST FORTY-NINTH STREET
LOS ANGELES

December 11, 19356

Mrs. Margaret Libbin
850 Fifth Avenue
Los Angeles, California

Dear Mrs. Libbin:

I am enclosing the telegram from Dr. Lasswell for your archives.
Mr. Libbin has his November letter and you could obtain 1t from
him, as I neglected to do so at the last lecture. I do not
have a copy of my first letter to him but it was written pursuant
to our conversation in Chlcago and his interest in the local
analytical group, (due to his connection with Alexander) and that
he had evidenced a desire to meet with the group should he come
to Los Angeles., I wrote explaining that I was not an official
but that if he would advise me as to his approximate sojourn, I
would teke it up with the group and let him know. | He replied
with the letter I handed to Dr. Libbin. Following the last
analytical meeting, I again wrote. I do not have a carbon of
this letter but have an approximate copy from my notes which I am
herewith enclosing. )

Sincerely yours,
ZH
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